
THEODORE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
 

 

            ‘Grounded in community, strengthened by diversity, inspired by possibility’ 

 

              

            17 October 2024 

          

Dear parents and carers, 

The 2024 yearbook is on its way! 

The yearbook is a commemoration of the students many celebrations and achievements from preschool to 

year 6. The yearbook includes individual photos, student work, recollections from camps and special events 

throughout the year. MSP Photographers will be printing the 2024 yearbook to include, 100 coloured pages 

and a colourful book cover .  

Cost per yearbook           $22.00  

Order and payment due Friday 16 November 2024 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

2024 Yearbook Order Form 
 
Student Name  ____________________________________ Class   ______ 

 ____________________________________      Class   ______  

 ____________________________________          Class  ______  

Number of year books    __________________________ 

Payment details 

Total payment               ____________________________ 

Payment method  

    Parent Portal        

     Quickweb  www.theops.act.edu.au/payment2 

  Cash 

 

Thank you  

Yearbook team  

http://www.theops.act.edu.au/payment2


 

 

 
    

 

 

ACT Education Privacy Information  

If you fill in this form, your personal information and that of your child will be collected and handled by 

the ACT Education and Training Directorate (ETD) Theodore Primary School. This information is necessary 

for us to be able to manage student participation in excursions and support the welfare and safety of your 

child.  If you do not consent to supply us with this information your child will be unable to participate in 

the excursion. 

Normally we will not use or disclose this information for another purpose, without your consent, unless 

you would reasonably expect us to use or disclose the information for a related purpose. 

Normally we only share information with school staff and, where necessary, parents or volunteers 

assisting with the excursion in order to appropriately and effectively manage the excursion.   

The Directorate has a privacy policy that explains how we handle personal information, including how we 

handle privacy complaints.  The policy is available on the Directorate’s website (www.det.act.gov.au) on 

the About Us page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


